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Language Arts 
In reading, we are working 

on our next vocab unit. We 

are practicing our reading 

strategies and we learned our 

new words. We will have our 

next vocab quiz on Fri the 7th. 

We are also enjoying close 

reading and learning how to 

dig deeper into a text and 

use text evidence to support 

our answers! In writing, we 

are enjoying different 

biographies. We all chose an 

influential African American 

throughout history in honor 

of Black History Month. We 

are doing lots of research on 

our particular person. We will 

spend the next several weeks 

learning about many 

important people throughout 

history! 
SCIENCE 

We are beginning to dive into 

the world of rocks and 

minerals. We learned that 

rocks have many properties 

and the 3 main types are 

igneous, sedimentary, and 

metamorphic. 

 

Math 
This week we reviewed the 

properties of 

multiplication and how 

they relate to division. We 

will work on word problems 

over the next week and 

continue to strengthen our 

facts. We are learning 

that we can check our 

division answers by doing 

multiplication. Our 

multiplication and division 

assessment will be on 

Friday February 7th. It will 

cover multiplication and 

division.  

        

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Important information will 

be coming home regarding 

our 100th day of school and 

Valentine’s Day! Please be on 

the lookout! 

Have a fun and memorable 

Super Bowl Sunday! 

Important Dates 

Fri. February 7th - 

Sweetheart dance 

Fri. February 14th- 

Valentine’s Day 

celebration 

 

 
 

 

Wish List 
We are in need of some extra 

classroom supplies. If you 

can, please consider donating 

the following to our class  

Thank you so very much! <3 

Glue  

Glue Sticks 

Crayons 

Colored Pencils 

No2 Pencils 

 


